
Decision 2021/218 

Improving the governance and financial situation of the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime: extension of 
the mandate of the standing open-ended intergovernmental working group on improving the 
governance and financial situation of the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime 

At its 5th plenary meeting, on 24 February 2021, the Economic and Social Council, recalling its decision 2017/236 of 6 
July 2017, entitled “Improving the governance and financial situation of the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime: 
extension of the mandate of the standing open-ended intergovernmental working group on improving the governance and 
financial situation of the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime”, in which it, inter alia, reaffirmed Commission on 
Narcotic Drugs resolution 52/13 of 20 March 20091 and Commission on Crime Prevention and Criminal Justice resolution 
18/3 of 24 April 20092 and decided to renew the mandate of the working group until the part of the sessions of the 
Commissions to be held in the first half of 2021, decided to extend the mandate of the working group, as set out in Council 
decision 2017/236, until the reconvened sessions of the Commissions to be held in December 2021, at which time the 
Commissions should carry out a thorough review of the functioning of the working group and consider the extension of its 
mandate beyond 2021. 
 

 

 
1 Ibid., 2009, Supplement No. 8 (E/2009/28), chap. I, sect. C. 
2 Ibid., Supplement No. 10 (E/2009/30), chap. I, sect. D. 

https://undocs.org/en/E/2009/28
https://undocs.org/en/E/2009/30
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